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MESSAGE FROM THE EXALTED RULER 

  
 
 As 2013 has come to a close, let’s all look at 2014 being the beginning of a 
fabulous new year for all our members and guests. 
 We ended the year with an awesome New Year’s Eve Party with outstanding 
food and friendship.  For those that were unable to attend this event, you missed 
out!    Hopefully we will see you next year.   You won’t be disappointed. 
 As most of you know the winter months are slow times for us here at the 
lodge, but as I have said in the past we still have monthly bills coming in.  So I ask 
that each member please continue to support your lodge as much as you can by 
coming out as often as you can and to attend as many of the events as possible.   
 As some of you may know, it is almost that time of year to nominate and 
elect new officers for the lodge.  The first Monday in February at our regularly 
scheduled meeting we will have nominations of officers for the coming year; and 
then on the third Monday at our regularly scheduled meeting we will vote from 
these nominees.  These elections are a very important part in running the 
operations of our lodge.  Any member that is in good standing is encouraged to 
attend these meetings to participate in the nominations and elections of new 
officers.   In fact, we encourage attendance at any of our meetings! 
 The current group of officers has given an enormous amount of their time 
over the past year.  One of the biggest achievements was having the probationary 
status of the lodge removed.  All of the current officers believe in the great things 
that the Elks represents.  With that said, I want to thank each and every officer for 
all the time and energy they have given to our lodge and our members over the 
past year.  I cannot say enough about all the great things we all have accomplished 
by working together as a team and sharing the same goals and making it all 
happen. 
 So with all that said, let’s all pull together this coming year and continue to 
make the Rochester Elks 2120 one of the lodges that our members and friends can 
brag about all the good things going on. 
 Thanks to all that continue to support your lodge, it is very appreciated by 
all.              
                                                  

                                                   Jack Hoge, Exalted Ruler 
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$1,300 DRAWING 
$100 - 1st Number Drawn  

 $50 - 4 Winners  

 $1,000 - Grand Prize 

   

DDDooonnnaaatttiiiooonnn   $$$111000...000000   AAA   TTTiiiccckkkeeettt      

Dinner Served 5:30 to 7:30  

Drawing Starts 6:30 p.m. 
   

NNNEEEEEEDDD   NNNOOOTTT   BBBEEE   PPPRRREEESSSEEENNNTTT   TTTOOO   WWWIIINNN      

 

 

 

Members please donate to the 

 “Re-Gift the Gift” Silent Auction.  

Anything from ties to crock pots 

 and anything in between 

will be appreciated 

Contact Becky Smith at 835-

0443 or Sue Bair at 223-6059  

by January 18th   

Tickets are available 
at the Bar 

Only 350 Tickets Sold 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE SECRETARY 
 

I always welcome the New Year, fresh starts and new 
beginnings.  As I look back on 2013 I am satisfied with 
what we accomplished at Elks 2120.  I want to do so 
much more in 2014.   
 
The Elks National Foundation and The Parade of 
Nickels are two very important programs within the 
Elks.  They both give substantial amounts of money to 
Cancer research, our Veterans, Scholarships and 
children’s programs. 
 
We contributed to both programs in 2013, but fell way 
below our per member goals.  In 2014 I hope we can 
all strive to meet those goals of $1.00 per member for 
the Parade of Nickels and $4.60 per member for the 
Elks National Foundation. 
 
I will be sending out Member’s dues statements 
around the first week of January.  A reminder to those 
paying golf dues that February 1st is the cutoff date 
for the discount. 
 
Wishing you all a prosperous and healthy New Year! 

 
Paula S Garcia 
Secretary 

 
 
 

 

 

 



1 

 

CLOSED 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Ae reel 

G 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

$M 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUNDAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

5 

 
MONTHLY DRAWING 4 PM 
POTLUCK DINNER 5 PM 
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POTLUCK DINNER 5 PM 
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POTLUCK DINNER 5 PM 
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POTLUCK DINNER 5 PM 
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LODGE MEETING 7 PM 
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PER MEETING 6:30 PM 
LODGE MEETING 7 PM 
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Lakeside Dining  
ALL U CAN EAT FISH 
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 
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Lakeside Dining  
ALL U CAN EAT FISH 
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 
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MONEY DUE FOR MONTHLY 
$1,000  DRAWING 
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Lakeside Dining 
ALL U CAN EAT FISH 

TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 
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Lakeside Dining 
ALL U CAN EAT FISH 
TEXAS HOLD’EM 6 PM 

DRAWING 9 PM 
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Telephone Numbers/Websites 

 

Lodge 223-3704 

Pro Shop 223-4427 

101Website:  http://www.elks2120.com 

 

Grand Lodge www.elks.org 

 

Indiana Elks http://www.indianaelks.org 
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MONTHLY $1,000  DRAWING 

AT 7 PM 
 

 

 

Newsletter 

Printed by 

Hardesty 

Printing 
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DRAWINGS 

 
 

Weekly: 
Friday’s at 9 pm 

 

Monthly: 
1st Sunday at 4 pm 

 
Monthly $1,000 Drawing: 

4th Thursday at 7 PM 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ELK’S LODGE HOURS 
 

 

 

DINING ROOM 
 

Friday……….…………5:30 PM to 9:30 PM 

 

BAR 
 

Monday……….……………..………CLOSED 

Tuesday………………….……….3 to CLOSE 

Wednesday ….……………….…..…CLOSED 

Thursday..…….………….….…3 to CLOSE 

Friday……….…………....….Noon to CLOSE 

Saturday……..……….…..…Noon to CLOSE 

Sunday…..............................Noon to CLOSE 

 

 

PRO SHOP 

 

IF THE BAR IS OPEN 

PLEASE PAY AT THE BAR 

  

THERE IS A HONOR 

SYSTEM BOX ALSO SET UP 

IF THE BAR IS CLOSED 
 

 

TEXAS 

HOLD’EM 

 / OMAHA 

HI-LO 
 

LIVE GAME 

FRIDAY’S  

AT 6 PM  

 

 

CONTACT GWEN 

HERRICK FOR 

QUESTIONS AT 

574-721-6133 

 

 

2012-2013 ELK OFFICERS 

 

Exalted Ruler…….…………..Jack Hoge 

Leading Knight…......................Tom Bair 

Loyal Knight..…….............Chris Montel 

Lecturing Knight……...........Linda Scott 

Secretary…………………..Paula Garcia 

Treasurer…….……………….Bob Maes 

Esquire……………………..Becky Smith 

Tiler…… (Temporary Appt)  Connie Walters 

Chaplain………...……………Ed Provost 

Inner Guard…….………Jimmie Walters 

Trustee………..……....…Tina Robertson 

Trustee……………..….…Joyce Harmon 

Trustee…………..……………..Jim Scott 
Trustee…………..……..……Susan Hoge 

Trustee…………..………………Sue Bair 
 

JANUARY BIRTHDAY’S 

 
 

1ST – Otis Busby, Donald Cole, Timothy Lowe, Ronald Smith, Michael Terrone, 
Jodi Weiss, Thad Wyman 
2nd – Bill McMillen, Adrian Ralstin 
4th – Mark Maes 
5th – Scott Zeyen 
6th – Judith Climie 
7th – Joyce Good 
8th – Kathy Crist 
9th – James Downs 
10th – Eugene Hanaway 
12th – Vera Hanaway, Paul Pottenger 
15th – Ronald Noel 
16th – Tom Bair, Jamie Shidler 
17th – Doug Beller, Jim Doud, Judy Terry 
20th – James Callane, Patricia Denton, Myron Sink 
21st – Forrest Miner 
22nd – John Etchison 
23rd – Gary Wyatt 
24th – Stuart Dinken, Harriet Provost, Joe Williams 
25th – David Harlow, Ron Holloway 
26th – Kenn Brandt, Elmer Douglass, Kevin K. Jones, John Herd, Carl Mason, 
Jayne Smiley 
30th – Joan Perdue 
 
 

 
 Starting in January…  

Past Exalted Ruler Meetings are scheduled for the 3rd Monday at 6:30 

pm 

 


